
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: rnrallison@charter.net <rnrallison@charter.net>
CC: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/19/2015 8:39:59 AM
Subject: RE: Legislative Briefing

We will be sending out the call-in directions tomorrow one hour before the call. 
Thank you, 
Katherine

From: rnrallison@charter.net [mailto:rnrallison@charter.net]
Sent: Sunday, October 18, 2015 4:22 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine; Veldran, Katherine
Cc: Mottel, Haley
Subject: RE: Legislative Briefing

Calling in, please send a number and etc. Thanks, Rep. Rita Allison

From: "Veldran, Katherine"
To: Katherine"
Cc: Haley"
Sent: Thu, 15 Oct 2015 19:32:53 +0000
Subject: Legislative Briefing

Members of the General Assembly,

Governor Haley and state officials will conduct a briefing to legislators, October 21st, from 1:00-2:30 p.m. to update 
you on the flood response and recovery operations. The legislative briefing will be held on the Statehouse grounds. 
There will be access to a conference call line.

Please let me know by Monday, October 19th, if you will be attending the briefing in Columbia or calling-in.

Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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